**Sent:** Friday, March 8, 2019 11:14 AM **To:** Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal

**Subject:** Fwd: Notes from Shasta Storage Allocation meeting-March 5, 2019

**FYI** 

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Sarah Gallagher - NOAA Federal <sarah.gallagher@noaa.gov>

Date: Wed, Mar 6, 2019 at 9:23 AM

Subject: Notes from Shasta Storage Allocation meeting-March 5, 2019

To: Evan Sawyer - NOAA Federal <evan.sawyer@noaa.gov>, Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal

<<u>barbara.byrne@noaa.gov</u>>

Here is a copy of my notes. I highlighted some key points.

We discused consolidating individual notes into a document from the meeting at our debrief.

## Sarah Gallagher | Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries | West Coast Region U.S. Department of Commerce 650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100, Sacramento, CA 95814 916-930-3712 | Sarah.Gallagher@noaa.gov

--

## **Barb Byrne**

Fish Biologist
NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region
U.S. Department of Commerce
Office: 916-930-5612
barbara.byrne@noaa.gov
California Central Valley Office
650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100
Sacramento, CA 95814



Find us online

www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

